
     

     

     

    

                                                                                                                                

Heaton St. Barnabas’ C.E. Primary School 
 

Rossefield Road, Heaton 
Bradford, BD9 4DA 

Tel: 01274 545019 Fax: 01274 553910   
Headteacher: Mrs Diane Smith NPQH. 

15th October 2025, 
 
RE: Approaching parents and pupils 
 
Dear Parents, Carers 
 
It has come to my attention that more parents are talking among themselves and taking actions to approach 
other parents and pupils to deal with any issues or conflict. Please note this is not how the school resolves 
conflict and can cause extreme bad feeling between families and cause further conflict between pupils in 
school. 
 
Please can I also reiterate under no circumstances should an adult approach a pupil, they are a minor and it is 
not acceptable or safe especially if they are not with a parent or responsible adult. 
 
We will always be available to resolve conflict or issues please allow school to be the mediators to ensure our 
school community is kept safe and respectful at all times. 
 
Thankyou for your support with this matter and the senior leadership team and myself are happy to speak 
with parents in school whenever it is needed. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
 
 

Mrs D.Smith 
Headteacher 


